
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Please avoid the Holy Rock area this Sunday 
 
Justin Okamoto 
September 13, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I wanted to give you all a heads-up about an upcoming video shoot happening this Sunday at the 

Belvedere Main Tea Garden. The shoot will run from 8 AM to 8 PM. 

 

Linda, who manages these events, has kindly requested that we avoid the Holy Rock area as there will be 

a wedding shoot taking place there. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 


